
Jim Pound 
From: Jerry Ondola <mrbusdriver@yahoo.com> 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 5:25 PM 
 
To: Jim Pound 
 
Subject: Drug Testing 
 
Jim Pound 
 
Please pass along my support for Representative Wes Keller's 
initiative for drug testing for those receiving public 
assistance. 
 
I am a working, lifelong Alaskan, employed in numerous 
occupations in Alaska, since 1968. Part of MY job retention 
responsibilities, included NOT using drugs, AND being tested for 
banned substances, that was my responsibility, to NOT use drugs. 
I would EXPECT those that require assistance of ANY measure, to 
accept the responsibilities of taking "MY" money, and making the 
most of it, I don't GIVE AWAY my money, without expecting 
something of a positive outcome. 
 
 
Jerry Ondola 
Wasilla, AK 
376-7696 


